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I strongly oppose an amendment to Oregons constitution. Adding taxes to pay for 

public safety is a ludicrous idea. Not only is public safety something that should and 

is already funded, asking for additional funding will only case financial burdens on 

many individuals who are already struggling to make ends meet. I am one of those 

people. My neighbors are these people. Utilizing what has already been given as far 

as funding is what We The People have elected you to do.  


